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17th	June,	2021.	
	
Press	Release:	An	open	letter	to	the	Prime	Minister	of	The	Bahamas.	
	
Dear	Sir,	
	
As	you	are	aware,	over	the	past	four	years	we	have	made	many	attempts	to	meet	
with	you	in	person	to	discuss	the	Paradise	Island	Lighthouse	&	Beach	Club	project.	
Unfortunately,	to	date	this	has	not	resulted	in	a	meeting.	
	
I	hereby	make	a	formal,	public	request	to	meet	with	you	for	the	purpose	of	bringing	
about	a	resolve	to	my	Paradise	Island	Lighthouse	&	Beach	Club	matter	in	the	very	
near	future	and	remain	hopeful	you	will	make	yourself	available.		
	
Thank	you.	
	
	
May	the	light	shine	on……..	
	
Sincerely	yours,	
	
	
Captain	Toby	C.S.		Smith,	
Lighthouse	Keeper.	
	


